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16 April 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Swimming for children in Year 3 starts on Friday 27 April for 10 weeks until 6 July (excluding half 

term). We shall be swimming at Shrewsbury School Swimming Baths leaving school at 1.00pm and shall 

return by 3.15pm. Please ensure your child has their swimming kit with them each week. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Evans 

 

 

Swimming for Year 3 children – Fridays 

My child does not suffer from any condition requiring regular treatment* 

My child suffers from .........................................................requiring regular treatment as described in the 

attached letter* 

 

I consent to any emergency treatment that may be prescribed by a qualified doctor during the 

course of the visit.  I also consent to any first aid treatment that may be necessary. 

(*Please delete as appropriate) 

 

Please select from the choices below the most appropriate for your child 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of Child: _______________________      Teacher:   Miss Evans (Room 8)  .   

 

Date: _______________________     Signature of Parent/Carer: ______________________ 

My child can: 

 Not swim at all   

 Swim 1 width   

 Swim 1 length  

 Swim more than 1 length 


